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Dear Students and Families,
I hope you all have had a wonderful summer. My name is Ms. Johnston and I am looking forward to an awesome school year. I will be working with first, second, and third grade this year. We have so much to learn and so much to look forward to. 
I graduated from Cabrini University in 2013 with a Bachelor of Science in Education degree. I have been substitute teaching in Central Bucks School District for two years. I am really looking forward to joining the Kutz Elementary School team for the 2016-2017 school year. I live in Doylestown with my family and went through Central Bucks School District myself. In my spare time, I enjoy reading, swimming, playing tennis, and spending time with friends and family. 
On Tuesday, August, 30th, Kutz will be holding a school-wide meet and greet from 2:00-3:00 PM. This will be a great opportunity for you and your child to drop off supplies, see the classroom, and for to meet before school starts. Back-to-School night for parents will be on Wednesday, September 7th at 6:30 PM. This will a time to go over the upcoming school year in more detail. 
Please feel free to e-mail me with any questions you may have kjohnston@cbsd.org. I really look forward to meeting all of you on August 31st!  
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Enjoy your last few days of summer!

Sincerely,
Ms. Johnston 
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